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NEWSLETTER 03—Friday 22nd September 2023 

This week the children have enjoyed getting stuck into their learning. 
 

Hedgehogs -   Have enjoyed their learning about different materials and using different 
adjectives to describe these.  
 
Foxes— In maths they have been looking at partitioning numbers using the part part whole 
model. Talk to you child about two digit number. How many tens and ones?  
 
Squirrels - - Are working their way through their class text, ‘The owl who was afraid of 
the dark’. The children have been thoroughly engaged in the text and exploring new vocab-
ulary.  
 
Badgers -  Have been learning to play rugby. The children have been learning the basic 
rules and learning to throw backwards and run forwards.  

 

Please remember to send in wellies to stay at school.  Children also need to be bring-
ing in a coat every day as we go out in all weathers! 

 

Attendance 

Attendance needs to be 97% or above.  We do an at-
tendance check every 3 weeks . 

This weeks whole school attendance is: 92.1% 

I know we can get closer to our target of 97%. Let's 
all pull together and get the children to school.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus as a teacher. What are the qualities of a good teacher? Can you think of your 
favourite teacher? Why did you choose them? 

 



 

 

Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Indiana 

Foxes— Dolly 

Squirrels— Patsy 

Badgers — Ben 

 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem 
and confidence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for 
each letter of the word PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on 
their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Felicity, Arthur, Connie, Nevaeh, Emma, Mitchell, 
Dolly, Teddy L, Krisia and Alex 

   A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs— Mabel 

Foxes— Teddy L 

Squirrels— Abira 

Badgers— Belle 

New Parents meeting on Monday 25th September at 
2:15pm for all families that are new to the school. 

FOLSA AGM on Monday 25th September at 2:45pm—all 
are welcome 



Future Dates: 

Monday 25th September - New YrR parent catch up at 2:15pm. 

Monday 25th September 2:45pm FOLSA AGM - all welcome to attend.  

6th October—Harvest Worship in the Church at 9am all children will be 
involved so please come and join us—more information to follow 

11th October—Sponsored litter pick to Leeds Castle arranged by the 
School Council—more information to follow. There will also be a cake 
sale at the end of the day to raise money for MacMillan  

Parents Evening—17th October 3:30—5pm and 19th October 4—
6:30pm—more information to follow 

All Parents / Carers are welcome to join us at the church on a Friday at 8:50 for celebration wor-
ship.  The Year R children who we feel are ready are now joining the whole school for Worship.  
Please speak to Mrs Butterfield to find out .  We would love to see as many parents as possible 
on a Friday morning for worship. 

Open Events for New Year R joining us in September 2024 - Please contact 
the office to book a slot: 

Tour Dates are: 

27th September at 9:30am 

27th September at 11:15am 

2nd October at 9:30am 

2nd October at 11:15am 

13th October at 9:30am 

13th October at 11;15am 

18th October at 11:15am 

Four families per tour   
    

PE days 

 
Hedgehogs - Monday and Tuesday 

Foxes— Tuesday and Thursday 

Squirrels - Wednesday and Thursday 

Badgers - Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

Children must come into school in active wear on these days 
with black trainers. Children can wear active uniform every-
day as that is our main uniform. On these days NO ear-rings 
can be worn. If your child cannot take them out please 
remove before they come to school on that day. On other 
days studs are acceptable at school but NO hoops due to 

health and safety.  


